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Inspiring the leaders of tomorrow to think for themselves and act for others

We officially opened our new buildings on
Wednesday afternoon. We were joined by our special
guests, Mrs Chapman, Mrs Gulliver and Mr Moore,
along with colleagues and friends of the school. We
provide some photos here of the event. These
wonderful buildings are a testament to the hard
work, vision and tenacity of staff and governors, and
will serve and support generations of CCHS students. 



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Miss McGrath (hmcgrath@cchs.essex.sch.uk)

and attach a photo or logo, if applicable. 

Katie, 8A 
Well done to Katie in Year 8 who
won the sportsmanship award at
Chelmsford hockey club end of
season awards.  An excellent
achievement - we are extremely
proud of you Katie!

Student Achievements 

Niya, 9F
Huge congratulations to Niya in Year 9
who has graduated as an Industrial
Cadet at Bronze Level - well done Niya!

Key Dates

Thursday 31st March 
Last day of Spring Term - school
finishes at normal time, 3:40pm.

Friday 1st April 
Remote learning day.  
School closed to students.

Easter Holidays
4th April to 18th April

Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st
March 
Spring Concert

Summer Term Starts
Tuesday 19th April

Senior Speech Day
Wednesday 20th April



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Miss McGrath (hmcgrath@cchs.essex.sch.uk)

and attach a photo or logo, if applicable. 

Cricket Winners!
The school’s U13 Cricket team WON the Essex Schools Indoor Cricket Competition at
the Essex County Cricket Indoor School on Wednesday 23rd March.

CCHS v New Hall in the Final! CCHS Captain Harriet won the toss and decided to
bowl first and yet another excellent bowling and fielding performance restricted
New Hall to 53 for 7. Harriet and Sarah opened the batting and got us off to a good
start and ably supported by Rosie, Jasmine and Lily took us past their score at 54 for
3 with 3 overs to spare.

A fantastic performance by all the team but especially from Harriet who not only
bowled and batted brilliantly but also won Player of The Tournament.  The team now
go on to represent Essex in the East Region U13 Indoor Cricket Finals at Cambridge
University on April 27th.  Well done to Harriet, Sarah, Rosie, Lily, Jasmine, Elizabeth,
Eleanor, Sophie, Ananya and Dia.

Student Achievements 



Kings Road Primary School Visit
On Wednesday morning Mrs Lewis and Mrs Maslin visited Kings Road
Primary School as part of our Primary Outreach work.  They were
joined by Avani and Anoushka from 7G and two of our Senior Prefects,
Tara and Jessica.   It was Avani’s primary school, so she was very excited
to be going back!   

They met with x30 Year 5 pupils to have a chat with them about what
life was like at CCHS and how the Entrance Test works should they
wish to apply.   The primary pupils asked great questions – “what are
the teachers like?”, “do you get much homework?”, “how many
classrooms are there?” and of course “what is the food like?!”.  

Our Senior Prefects then set the pupils some questions and puzzles –
the girls loved this and they were so proud of themselves when they
got the questions right.  Important and wonderful work by our
colleagues and students, who really enjoyed meeting the brilliant staff
and pupils of Kings Road Primary School. 

We're recruiting for:

Examination Invigilators

Due to the continued growth of our school, we are
recruiting for examination invigilators to assist
with both internal and external examinations,
which occur throughout the academic year.

As part of a friendly invigilator team, you will assist in the organisation and delivery of
examinations under JCQ regulations. Regular training is provided with continual
support from our experienced invigilators.  CCHS offers an enjoyable working
environment with students keen to learn and supportive colleagues.

Please visit our website for more information and an application form:
Examinations Invigilator - Chelmsford County High School for Girls (cchs.co.uk)

Applications will be assessed upon receipt and, if successfully shortlisted for interview, candidates will
be invited to attend an interview shortly afterwards, therefore we encourage applications in advance
of the deadline date.

https://www.cchs.co.uk/vacancies/examinations-invigilator/



